NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


Notice is hereby given that the Sterling Village Board of Adjustments will hold a public hearing on April 4, 2023 at 7:00 pm at the Village Office, 140 Broadway St., Sterling, Nebraska on the following items. For more information call or send comments to Samantha Gordon, Village Clerk/Treasurer at 402-866-4545.
1. Open Meetings Act
2. Pledge of Allegiance
3. [bookmark: _Hlk130215336]Discussion of variance application 2023-04 for STERLING –MANNS ADD LOTS 7-8-9 BLK 5 (0.41A) from Article 4 Section 12 Subsection E2-The side walls of said structure shall not exceed ten (10) feet in height of the Sterling, Nebraska Zoning Ordinance to allow fourteen-foot side walls on the accessory building. 



Samantha Gordon, Village Clerk

